From: KASHMA BUDHRAN! [

Sent: 31 August 2022 18:24
To: Planning Planning; Menaka Assomull; D N Budhrani
Subject: Letter regarding avenue road

Dear sir / madam

PIs find the letter attached
Best

Kashma

Kashma Budhrani



Kashma Budhr.

50 Avenue Road
St Johns Wood
London NWS8 6HS

30 August 2022

Head of Planning
Camden Town Hall
Judd Street
WCI19JE

Dear Sir/Madam,
Re: 52 Avenue Road, London, NW8 6HS

Application no: 2022/1865/P

| am writing in response to the above planning applicatic
aware of as a notice was put outside my property, numbe

Firstly, how have we not been informed by the council of
we are the immediate neighbour? The plans show twelve
which are very close to the boundary wall and being thre
privacy.

If one or even two houses were built on the site | would n

Avenue Road is known for its grand and unique houses n

Avrarmuia Dasad ic alea a vasmir lasewr vaad aceanialliy ar tha doe






